2


PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP/INF.102/08





2 May 2008


COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC 

PRESENTING THE CANDIDACY OF MS. MARÍA SONDEREGGER 

FOR MEMBERSHIP, AS AN INDEPENDENT EXPERT, OF THE 
WORKING GROUP ON THE PROTOCOL OF SAN SALVADOR 
TO EXAMINE THE PERIODIC REPORTS OF THE STATES PARTIES
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The Permanent Mission of the Argentina Republic to the Organization of American States has the honor to address the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) in connection with the draft resolution “Protocol of San Salvador:  Composition and Functioning of the Working Group to Examine the Periodic Reports of the States Parties,” presented by the Argentine delegations by note OEA 137, of April 21, 2008.


In that connection, the Argentine Republic will introduce Ms. María SONDEREGGER, whose curriculum vitae will be forwarded shortly, as an independent expert, for membership of the aforesaid working group.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentina Republic to the Organization of American States takes this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the CAJP assurances of its highest consideration.
Chair of the CAJP

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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